Hi there,

My name is Trystan Nault and I am a medical student at Schulich. I am writing to you on behalf of our Political Advocacy Committee, of which I am the chair. We are requesting for the May 1st CAPS meeting and seeking delegation on the May 29th meeting as an addition.

We met with Councilor Squire, Sandra Datars Bere of Housing, Social Services and Dearness Home, Lynne Livingstone of Neighbourhood, Children and Fire Services as well as Josh Monk of the London Youth Advisory Committee this morning and discussed our proposal to implement naloxone kits at city owned AED machines in London and would like to move this discussion forward to the full CAPS committee.

Following this meeting, we spoke to Lauren who I believe was forwarding some of this information along to yourself as well.

Please let me know if you need any information and if we can make this request happen.

Thanks,

Trystan

Trystan Nault MD Candidate 2020 Athletic Director, Hippocratic Council Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry Western University